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We start every meeting with a socializing period from 6:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
At 6:30 p.m., we start our membership meeting that consists of: Door Prize 
Drawings (Junior and Adult), General Business and a Short Program. We 

have a Live Auction (must be a member to enter items in the auction & limit 
of 5 items per meeting) that begins at 7 p.m. YNs have their own  

meeting during the auction. We like to dismiss before 8:45 pm if at all  
possible. 

UPCOMING SHOW 

 

Sedalia: May 14 and 15, 2021 

Friday: 1 pm to 7 pm 

Saturday: 9 am to 4 pm 

Knights of Columbus Hall 

1708 Elm Hills Blvd 

Sedalia, MO 

 

 

YN  PROGRAMS:  
 

At every OCC meeting, an educational program is presented to the YN's, mostly by the YN advisor. I would 
like to ask and encourage our membership to step forward and give an educational program, of 20-30 minutes, 
to our YNs. Contact the YN advisor to schedule your program. 
           Jim G, YN Advisor  

Be sure to check out our website,  www.ozarkscoinclub.weebly.com, for  
important information. 
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Ozarks’ Coin Club Board Meeting 
April 13, 2021 

 

Present:   Kathy K, Nancy R, Jim G, Jim C, Judy C, Brian S, Dyan E and Greg U 
 

Meeting called to order by our president Nancy R at 6:08 p.m.   
   

2021 year’s presentations: 

We plan to have the May club meeting.  Jim C will call the Discovery Center to see if they now allow snacks 
at the center.  We will have beverages and snacks if the Discovery Center allows food and drink during the 
meeting.  Hopefully, we will be able to have food and drink for the June meeting. 
 

Judy C – Pizza Ranch – 25 single topping. $14.00 each. CiCi’s awaiting a call back.  Domino’s – single top-
ping 10.69 each, supreme 13.29 each.   Brian S will call Papa John’s for a quote. 
 

May board meeting – we will meet at the Discovery Center. 
 

Jim G – July St. Charles trip.  Jim will query the club again at the May and June meetings.  ANA Trivia week 
April 18-24.  We have 2 graduating seniors this year. Both seniors need to present their essays to the club.  
Gavin has requested to do his presentation in June.   
 

Taxes have been completed and submitted. 
 

Financials: March: Truman Carter Account: Beginning balance $21,837.93; Expenditures $851.80; Checks not 
cleared $0.00; Deposits $115.00; Interest $0.18; Ending balance $21,101.31       
                   

Brian S made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Jim C seconded the motion.  The motion carried. The meeting 
adjourned 7:05 p.m.   
 

Addendum: 4/14/21 Brian S has spoken to the person (at Community Foundation of the Ozarks’) who is now 
over seeing our account.  She stated the information we were given recently was incorrect.  The account has 
grown “quite a bit”.  Brian has requested an account history.  

 
The Year 1982:  

 

This was the YN program for the April meeting. These are numismatic events that happened in 1982. 
     - The first modern commemorative was minted. A half dollar commemorating the 250th anniversary of  
Geo. Washington birth. 
     - The mint stopped striking the SBA dollar after three years (1979-1981). Minted the SBA dollar one last 
time in 1999.  
     - The discovery of the no "P" Roosevelt dime on circulating strikes. These dimes were found mostly in  
northern Ohio. 
     - There were no uncirculated mint sets issued from either Denver or Philadelphia in 1982 or 1983. Souve-
nir sets were issued from both mints in specially packaged envelopes and sold only at mint gift shops. 

Sept – picnic 
Oct – 
Nov – 
Dec – Banquet (hopefully) 

May – You Tube presentation, Senior essay 
June - You Tube presentation, Senior essay 
July – Double Auction 
August – 

 

Join us May 4th for our meeting at the Discovery Center.  
Meeting starts at 6 pm. 



 Ozarks’ Coin Club Minutes 
April 6, 2021                                 

 

Our monthly meeting was held at the Discovery Center.   
Due to current Covid-19 restrictions we did not have a social hour, food or drinks. There were 29 adults and 
17 youth present, for a total of Forty-six (46).  
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:03 p.m by our President Nancy R. 
 

Nancy thanked everyone for coming.  
 

We are hoping we can have the meetings routinely from this point on. 
 

Nancy reminded everyone of Stanley Hamm’s passing. 
 

Everyone please pick up your new membership stickers. 
 

We hope to start meeting for Golden Eagles in May or June. 
 

Please let us know if you would like to give a presentation during 2021. 
 

Jim G – YN auction was conducted.   
 *YN information letter will be sent home with the YN’s. 
 *Missouri Numismatic Society will have their coin show the end of July.  If you are  
              interested in riding up on the bus to St. Charles please let Jim G know of your interest.   
 *Answers to the May assignment can be found in the March newsletter. 
 *National Coin Week – We would like to create a nice exhibit next year at the library.   
  *The ANA sends out trivia questions.  We send in our response as club to the ANA. During the  
   National Coin Week, you can join the ANA for $5.00.  Go to www.nationalcoinweek.org for the  
   weekly trivia questions.    

*Seth and Hannah R were our new guests. They have requested an application to join the club. 
 

Jim/Judy C – Incredible Pizza is no longer open on Mondays and Tuesdays.  We will need to decide where we 
would like to order pizzas for the club meeting.  Please let the board know if you have a favorite pizza place.  
Let us know their prices.  We generally order 25 pizzas. 
 

Election – By-law changes – were read aloud.  Both by-law changes were approved by a show of hands. 
New officers: Mike R, Dyan E and Greg U 
   
YN program – The Year 1982 
 

The auction started at 7:08 p.m. and ended at 7:38 p.m. Thank you to Jerry S and Ron R for conducting the 
auction and Nancy R for assisting. 
 

The following items were won as door prizes.  You must be present to win a door prize. 
 

YN 
3 Wartime Steel cents 1943 P, S, D 
3 Mercury Dimes 1936 P, D, S 
3 Mercury Dimes 1930, 1943, 1945 
1929S Standing Liberty Quarter 
2019 Guam P & D ATB Quarters 
1944 Walking Liberty Half Dollar 
2019 P & D Kennedy Half Dollar 
1974 unc Ike Dollar 
1978 Proof Set 
1999 State Quarter Proof Set 
1991 unc U.S. Mint Set 

1995 unc U.S. Mint Set 
1968 Mint Set in Education Holder 
2003 P & D Half Dollar & 2003 P & D Sacagawea Dollar 
Indian Head Cent Folder with 7 different cents 
1971 Canada Silver Dollar 
25 Foreign Coins 
1965 Democratic Republic of Congo 10 Francs 
 
Adult 
Half ounce silver round 
1941D unc Walking Liberty half dollar 
 
    Continued on next page, see Club Minutes 

http://www.nationalcoinweek.org


Club Minutes, continued from previous page 
 

Drawing for the Certificate this month is worth $15.00. Glynnise E name was drawn; she was not present.   
Next month’s drawing will be worth $20.00. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 
 

Please remember the club meeting starts at 6:00 
p.m. while we are observing social distancing. 

THE ST. CHARLES TRIP 
 

At this time, the Missouri Numismatic Society is planning to hold their annual coin show. The dates are July 
22-24.  Fisk Transportation will provide a 35 passenger bus. We would go on Fri. July 23. The club will pro-
vide each YN $20 to spend at the show. Coming back, we stop in Cuba for dinner at the Mo. Hick Barbe-
que.  OCC pays for the YN's meals. Who knows, there might even be drawings for coins on the return trip. 
Direct any questions or concern to your club advisor. 

National Coin Week 
 

At the April meeting, the ANA club trivia 15 questions were given to some members. If anyone plans to par-
ticipate in this contest please e-mail your answers to Jim G. at:  guy1962@sbcglobal.net. I'm sure with a good 
input we will get all the questions correct. 
 

National Coin Week was April 18-24. I hope you were able to visit the ANA’s website and participate in the 
daily trivia. If you haven’t yet, there is still time to visit.  

Editor’s Corner 
 

 On the way into work this morning, the ADHD squirrel that lives in my brain was running rampant. It 
was bouncing around from this newsletter, to custom lanyards, to a weird incident from when I was 10, to 
what to do after retirement. I know, it sounds scary in my mind! But after my normal breakfast stop, the squir-
rel became hyper-focused. See the car in front of me paid for my meal. I’d like to say I did the same. But some 
days, my mind doesn’t do well with sudden changes. So I didn’t pay that random act of kindness forward. But 
the rest of the drive to the office was focused on things I could do to pay it forward. And as I pulled into the 
office parking lot, I had the sudden thought ‘this is your editorial!’ 
 Random Acts of Kindness. How they can affect an organization or a person can be astounding. How 
can you help, even in a small way? A smile when you see someone whether you know them or not. Open a 
door for someone whose hands are full. Drop money into a donation jar. Donate items and time to a group. 
Spend time with a child and teach them about your hobby. The opportunities are endless. Recipients are end-
less. Our club has lots of opportunities for acts of kindness. Please consider donating items to our YN pro-
gram. Or present a program on your favorite numismatic item for the adult meeting or the YN meeting. Now, 
I’ll get off my soapbox and get back to retirement planning. It’s a lot closer than you’d think! 
 Stay warm, dry and safe. Hopefully the rain will send soon and there will no more surprise snow. Hope 
to see you at the May meeting. 

             Dyan 

 

Want your newsletter emailed instead of mailed?  
Let us know at FlyingEagleEditor@gmail.com. 

Or let me know at a meeting. 



OUR APRIL MEETING 

 
Thank you, 

 
Brian and Sara S  

 
For the pictures. 



OZARKS’ COIN CLUB, INC. 
P.O. Box 3913 

Springfield, MO  65808 

      
      
      
      
      
    

  

Coin of  
the Month 

From the US Mint for Kids website 

American Innovation $1 Coin - Maryland 

 In 1990, NASA launched the Hubble Space Telescope. It is one of the largest and most versatile space 
telescopes. Teams at NASA’s Goddard Space Flight Center and the Space Telescope Science Institute man-
age the telescope. The teams are in Maryland. 
 The Hubble Telescope flies around, or orbits, high above Earth and its atmosphere. This provides for a 
better view of space than telescopes from on Earth. Hubble takes pictures of space and uses radio waves to 
send them through air back to Earth. Scientists use these pictures to learn about the universe. 
 Hubble helped scientists estimate the age of the universe – almost 14 billion years old! Hubble ob-
serves comets and planets. It even discovered new moons around 
Pluto. It helps scientists understand how planets and galaxies form. It 
has also spots black holes and observes the birth and death of stars. 

 

Did you know the Hubble Space Telescope was named after Edwin 
Hubble, an astronomer? Or that Edwin Hubble was born in Marsh-
field, MO? 

 

Reverse: Shows the Hubble Space Telescope above the Earth sur-
rounded by stars. 
 
Obverse: Features the Statue of Liberty. 


